
On Wednesday the 11th May Badgers and Squirrels enjoyed a brilliant (but wet!) school trip to Lower Stock Farm in Wrington. The farm is an 
excellent charity run working farm which was led by a lovely lady called Liz. She spoke to us about the different animals and their habitats 
including minibeasts, hens and cows. The children loved hunting for minibeasts in the ground and also in their beautiful pond. We also 
learnt about new creatures that we had never seen before! We then found out more information about the cows that they had on the 
farm, what they ate (silage) and what they were used for. We enjoyed lunch altogether in one of the rooms provided and finished the day in 
the forest building dens using natural materials for teddy bears to live in. Thank you to all of the volunteers who accompanied us on the trip 
the children had a fantastic day!   


